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From: No Reply Web
Sent: 15 November 2024 14:56
To: Development Control
Subject: Comment from Online Planning System

Reference: 4/24/2372/0F1 
Submitted on Friday, 15 November 2024 - 2:55pm Submitted values are: 
 
Application: 4/24/2372/0F1 
Name: Hannah Webb - Ponsonby Parish Clerk 
Address:  
Email:  
Comments: 
The Parish Council have requested that further consideration is given to a traffic management plan. The current 
plans do not appear to outline agreed transport movements or timings. The Parish Council request for vehicle 
movements to be made from Sellafield towards Blackbeck Roundabout and not through the village of Calderbridge.  
 
Further clarity is also requested regarding project time scales - how long are demolition works likely to take, and 
how long are additional vehicle movements are likely to last for?  
Summary of response: Neutral 
 


